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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: All State Employees 
 
FROM: Governor Sonny Perdue 
 
RE: Public Employees Recognition Week 
  
DATE: May 4, 2009 
 
 
As public employees, the significant work you do often goes unrecognized by those 
whom you serve and the general public.  The fact that you chose a career in the public 
sector, speaks to your commitment to state government and to the community.  Your 
dedication, selfless acts, and the daily sacrifices you make in service to others have not 
gone unnoticed by me.   
 
I applaud you for a job well done and encourage all Georgians to join me in celebrating 
and recognizing each of you and your contributions. To that end, I have proclaimed the 
week of May 4-8, 2009 as State Employee Recognition Week in Georgia. Together, we 
are building a better educated, healthier, safer and customer friendly Georgia.   
 
During these times of limited resources, you continue to strive to make the citizens of 
Georgia and their needs the most important issues of your workday.  For all that you do, I 
thank and commend you.   
 
The State of Georgia continues to move toward becoming the best-managed state in the 
nation, and continues to recruit and maintain the best and brightest leaders and 
employees.  Your reputation for innovativeness, loyalty, customer service, efficiency, and 
dedication has contributed to the positive sentiments expressed by the customers you 
serve.   
 
I am proud to be in service to this great state with each of you.   
 
Keep up the excellent work! 
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